Theodore Wirth Golf Association - President’s Letter

 Greeting to All Wirth Golf Association Members,
The beginning of our 2024 season is now in sight.  Depending on weather, we might be able to have our first event in April which means 3 weeks away.  See the attached Calendar of Events.

Looking forward we continue to have two pressing challenges:

 1) Increase membership numbers.  That means recruit, recruit, and more recruiting.  Talk to your golfing friends and family.  All are welcome.  Remember is only $35 for new members.  They get an MGA handicap and access to all Wirth events and MGA events that they qualify for based on handicap.
2) Speed of play.  The faster we play, the more enjoyment we can, especially on the 19th when we finish in 4 hours and change.  Remember the CARDINAL RULE:  Each group has the sacred responsibility of KEEPING UP with the group in front of them!!
We will continue our club participation in 12 Man, Sr 8 Man and Metro Seniors competitions.  Derek will lead 12 Man, Eric Sisler – Sr Man and Gary – Metro Sr.  A big thanks to all three for continuing their fine efforts in organizing and leading these competitions.

Our kickoff event is Sunday, April 21.

Cheers!
Tom Sletten
President, TWGA



